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 SPRING Events

Palm Sunday 
April 5

Maundy Thursday
April 9

Good Friday
April 10

Easter
April 12

Celebration Sunday
May 17

 Koinonia Ends 
December 24 at 4 p.m.

 Pentecost Mission Trip 
May 24

Pentecost
May 31

At Koinonia on Wednesday 
nights here at Dundee 
Presbyterian Church, I’m 
leading an adult Bible study of 
the book of Acts.  While the 
official full title of that book is 
“The Acts of the Apostles,” in 
class a couple of weeks ago, 
I was quick to point out that 
the book ought to be called 
“The Acts of the Holy Spirit” 
because that’s the One who is 
really doing the work.  
	
In either and in both cases, 
we should never make the 
mistake of assuming that 
these “Acts,” whether of the 
apostles or of the Holy Spirit, 
are completely contained in 
this one book of the Bible.

Instead, as we read about 
what God did in those years 
through the lives of the 
apostles, we are supposed 

to be inspired and very excited 
about what the Holy Spirit could 
still do in and through all of us.  
There is no limit to what God 
could do right here and right 
now.

Whenever I am asked how 
people can pray for me, I always 
try to remember to pray for this 
to be a Holy Spirit church and 
for me to be filled with the Holy 
Spirit.  

Then I say, “If God would do 
that, everything else will be 
just fine.”  Churches are always 
trying to do new things, but true 
Christian Churches are also 
trying to an old thing.  We’re 
trying to be a part of the Acts of 
the Holy Spirit in our world.  

Faithfully Yours,

Rev. J.D. Georlett  

A WORD FROM REV. GEORLETT

5312 Underwood Ave.
Omaha, NE 68132

Lenten Services & Events Ash Wednesday 
Wednesday, February 26 at 7 p.m.

Palm Sunday 
Sunday, April 5

Maundy Thursday 
Thursday, April 9 at 7 p.m.

Good Friday  
Friday, April 10 at 11:30 a.m. /  Followed by lunch

Easter Egg Hunt 
Saturday, April 11

Dundee Presbyterian 
Easter Sunday 

Easter Sunrise Service 
7 a.m.

Children & Family Service 
9 a.m.

Traditional Easter Service 
11 a.m.

Koinonia on Wednesdays starting at 5:45 p.m. – Fellowship, Dinner and Bible Study for all ages



M U S I C  M I N I ST RY

Lent is here and we are working hard in the 
music department to prepare us for the Lenten 
and Easter season. The praise band helped lead 
worship on Ash Wednesday. The choir will help 
lead the congregation on Maunday Thursday. 
On Easter, both the praise band and choir 
will lead the congregation with special music. 
During the 11 a.m. traditional service, we will also 
be joined by the Palladium Brass.

IMPORTANT MUSIC DATES

February 25
The praise band led the Ash Wednesday Service

March 15
Kids choirs will be sing at both services

March 22
Adult bell choir will play at 11 a.m.

April 5

Adult bell choir will play at 11 a.m.

April 9
Service will be led by adult choir

April  12
The praise band will lead at the 9 a.m. service and 

the adult choir and Palladium Brass will lead at 
the 11 a.m. service. In addition, we will have a small 

contemporary Sunrise service in the Chapel. 

Contact Jonathan Mueller at jmueller@
dpcomaha.org with questions about our Music 
Ministry.

TA I  C H I  C O N T I N U E S 
TO  P R OV I D E  H E A LT H 

B E N E F I T S

Dundee’s Care Ministry has provided Tai Chi 
classes over the past couple of years in an effort 
to enhance the physical and mental health of all 
who attend. 

The low-impact, weight-bearing and aerobic 
- yet relaxing - exercise becan as a martial 
art. It involves slow, gentle movements, deep 
breathing and meditation. 

Many believe Tai Chi improves the flow of 
energy through the body, leading to several 
benefits, especially for older adults, including: 

•	 Improved strength, coordination and flexibility
•	 Reduced pain and stiffness
•	 Better balance
•	 Weight loss
•	 Reduced stress
•	 Prevention of heart disease
•	 Alleviated anxiety and depression
•	 Improved immune function
•	 Better bone density
•	 Enhanced sleep
•	 Greater awareness, calmness and sense of            
     well being, among many other benefits

Dundee’s Tai Chi classes will continue this spring 
Monday, Friday and Saturday mornings from 
10 a.m. to 11 a.m., and on Tuesday mornings 
from 6 p.m. to 7 p.m.  All classes are held in the 
Underground.

GRIEFSHARE
A 13-week GriefShare session will be held through 
May 6 on Wednesdays from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
in the Parlor. There is a $20 fee for the book. You 

can register at Griefshare.org.

Contact Regina Wilson at rwilson@dpcomaha.org 
with questions about any of these events.

D U N D E E  YO U T H 
AT T E N D  R E T R E AT  AT 

C A M P  R I V E R C R E ST

In January nine middle schoolers attended a 
weekend retreat at Camp Rivercrest. The theme for 
camp was “Saturate.” At the camp they heard a local 
youth pastor speak on the book of Galatians and 
about different ways to saturate their lives with God.  
They spent time in the chapel worshiping together 
and in small groups. They also enjoyed lots of 
outdoor activities like sledding, ice wall climbing and 
zip lining in the snow. They also participated in a sled 
building contest where Dundee received an award 
for most creative sled for the third year in a row!

YOUTH GROUP WEDNESDAYS

Middle School (6th-8th grades), 6 p.m.-7:15 p.m. 
High School, 7:30 p.m.-9 p.m. 

UPCOMING EVENTS

March 13
Middle School Game Night, 6 p.m.-9 p.m.

March 20 
High School Girls Night 

March 20 
High School Guys Night 

April 17
Parents & Students Nerf Night, 7 p.m.-10 p.m.

Contact Meredith Mollenbeck at 
mmollenbeck@dpcomaha.org with questions 

about our Youth Ministry.

C H I L D R E N ’ S  M I N I ST RY

Advent was a wonderful time for the 2nd graders 
as they participated in their Faith Milestone of 
lighting the candles for services. We were blessed 
to see so many young people serving the Lord.

The weather has been so wonderful this winter 
that ice skating seems to have taken a back seat to 
playing outside in other ways. We’re still hopeful 
that the cold will bring us a chance to hit the ice, 
just not falling down.

As we look forward to the spring, we’re already 
thinking of Easter and all of the activities that will 
bring, including an egg hunt, and enjoying services 
and family time. It is amazing how God has richly 
blessed the Kingdom Kids.

COMMUNITY GROUPS MINISTRY

We are moving right along with our Community 
Groups, with new groups forming for young 
families, and geographical groups forming all over 
the city. 

We’ve started a group on Sunday Mornings and 
we’ll be looking forward to seeing when a newer 
group will start meeting.  

We are also starting a relationship with Intervarsity 
at UNO, and hope that our DPC congregants will 
find an opportunity to connect with college-aged 
students in the coming months. Please look for 
opportunities across the hall from JD’s office or 
contact Keith Holmes.

We hope that all of Dundee Presbyterian Church’s 
members and guests will find a place to grow in 
community, friendship and knowledge of Jesus 
our Lord. We would love to have you come grow 
in community with us. Like our mottos says: “Life is 
Better When Done Together!”

Contact Keith Holmes at kholmes@dpcomaha.
org with questions about Community Groups or our 
Children’s Ministry.


